
Department of Permitting Services
Fire Department Access and Water Supply Comments

DATE: 15-Feb-18

RE: Lindsay Ford
820180070

TO: Frank Bossong - fbossong@rodgers.com

FROM: Marie LaBaw

PLAN APPROVED

1. Review based only upon information contained on the plan submitted                   .Review and approval does not cover 
    unsatisfactory installation resulting from errors, omissions, or failure to clearly indicate conditions on this plan.

2. Correction of unsatisfactory installation will be required upon inspection and service of notice of violation to a party
responsible for the property.

15-Feb-18

Rodgers Consulting, Inc.

ATTACHMENT 3



DPS-ROW CONDITIONS OF APPROVAL  March 26, 2018 

820180070 Lindsay Ford
Contact: Sam Farhadi at 240 777-6333 

We have reviewed site plans files: 

“07-SITE-820180070-SP-004.pdf V4” uploaded on/ dated “3/20/2018”, 

“07-SITE-820180070-SP-007.pdf V3” uploaded on/ dated “3/20/2018” and 

“08-LL-820180070-L-001.pdf V4” uploaded on/ dated “3/20/2018”. 

The followings need to be addressed prior to the certification of site plan: 

1. Correct the sign proposed for the Aspen Hill Road drive way to “No Trucks”.

2. Correct the shading for the offsite shared use path along Aspen Hill Road to

match with the one along the site frontage.

3. Provide PIE as needed to accommodate 5’ wide tree panel, 10’ shared use path

and 1’ of maintenance strip along Aspen Hill Road site frontage.

4. Correct the utility note for detail 11 on sheet 7 to read “No longitudinal dry utility

is proposed within the right of way along Aspen Hill Road”.



kimley-horn.com 11400 Commerce Park Drive, Suite 400, Reston, VA 20191 703 674 1300 

To:  Gary Meus 
M-NCPPC Area 2

From:  Edward Y. Papazian, P.E. 

Date: May 22, 2018 

Subject: Lindsay Ford – Aspen Hill Maryland 
Status of Traffic Signal Warrant Study 

I am writing to update you on the status of the traffic signal warrant study for the proposed 

Lindsay Ford automobile dealership in the northwest corner of Connecticut Avenue and 

Aspen Hill Road. 

Kimley-Horn is preparing a signal warrant study at the intersection of Connecticut Avenue 

and the site driveway. We have not completed the warrant study and accompanying traffic 

operations study. When it is completed, Kimley-Horn will submit the study for review by MD 

SHA and by MC DOT. M-NCPPC will receive a copy.  

Once MD SHA has reviewed the warrant study and other relevant information, they will 

decide whether or not to approve a signal at this location.  








